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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.01(A), notice is hereby given to members of the public a potential 
quorum may exist of the Arizona State Emergency Response Commission (AZSERC) and all 
county Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) members who may attend the ADEQ-
ERU Tier II Training Workshop which is not open to the public. 
 

Wednesday, May 29, 2024 

9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

1110 W Phoenix 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 


